
 

 

February 22 2024 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
Earlier this week, we were visited by Jose Saucedo, the founder of DEAP (Doha Environmental Action 
Project), so that he could talk to students from years 5 – 9 about sustainability and environmental 
responsibility. This talk is ahead of a beach clean-up which we are organising, along with our wonderful 
Friends of DBS group, the details of which are below: 
 
When: Friday March 1st from 15.00 – 16.00 
Where: Singing sand dunes, Al-Wakra 
Location: click here 
 
If any members of our DBS Wakra community would like to join us for this event, then they are very 
welcome indeed to do so. Copied below is some further guidance provided to all schools by DEAP ahead of 
such events: 
 

 Volunteers must have their own transportation.  
 Sedans can reach. SUV preferred. 
 Anyone under 18 years of age must be accompanied by an adult. 
 Gloves and bags will be provided. 
 Please dress PROPERLY: Let’s be respectful of the local culture. Shoulders and knees covered, no 

small shorts. Long shorts or pants are ok. 
 Don’t forget sun protection. 
 Bring your own food and drinks. We encourage people to bring reusable water bottles and a refill 

station. Feel free to bring something to share (not mandatory), but please make sure it is something 
that’s not too heavily packaged so we produce less waste (practice what we preach). 

 Bring some chairs, toys and whatever your family to enjoy the place. 
 There are NOT any toilets or facilities at the rawda. There’s always a petrol station along the way.  
 AGENDA: 3:00pm Arrival to the cleanup 
 Location https://maps.app.goo.gl/SdyVbHKMF6G2BWsc7?g_st=ic 3pm-4:00pm Cleanup activities. 

4:00-5:00pm Social time, enjoy the dunes and a beautiful sunset. ***Every participant/volunteer 
acknowledges that not DeapQatar, nor any of its volunteers is responsible for the actions, the 
consequences of these actions, and the wellbeing of participants en route, during, and after the 

https://qlife.com/deap/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/25%C2%B002'41.4%22N+51%C2%B024'32.6%22E/@25.0448187,51.4064747,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m4!3m3!8m2!3d25.0448187!4d51.4090496?hl=en-US&entry=ttu
https://maps.app.goo.gl/SdyVbHKMF6G2BWsc7?g_st=ic%0D3pm-4:00pm


 

 

cleanup. All volunteers acknowledge the risks associated with the cleanup and being outdoors in 
nature and the wilderness. All responsibility relies on each volunteer attending. 

 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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